Leah Larrarte

From: Delfina Gonzélez

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 12:58 AM
To: Leah Larrarte

Subject: Letter for Planning Commission
Greetings!

It is with deep regret that | am not able to present myself to you today. | have been in London working with the Coalition
for Global Sustainability (C4GS) and my flight was delayed. I'd be honored if you would except me as a part of the
planning commission based on this letter and perhaps a virtual meeting when | return.

For the past three years, | have been diligently advocating for innovative solutions to our housing crisis and
homelessness in our community. My experience in community development and outreach with C4GS.org has increased
my awareness of key challenges in our community. Being a part of the Planning Commission will allow me to weigh in on
these challenges.

Recently as an Ambassador for clean building and energy efficiency, | hosted a discussion on NetNeutral (better than
NetZero) master planned communities. With new building codes and policies coming from the state and local levels, my

knowledge of sustainable building solutions will be an asset to the commission.

| hope you will consider my appointment as seriously as | do. | will not only bring my experience but my open mind to
assure our cities land is used for the betterment of all residents.

Again, | regret that my trip to London caused me to not be present to meet you in person. | thank you in advance for
reconsidering to reschedule or use this letter and my references as my interview for the commision.

Best Regards,

Delfina Gonzélez





